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23 April 2021 

 

Good Afternoon: 

 

 

This is Greg Norton calling from Loch Lomond School, with a few updates regarding upcoming events at 

Loch Lomond School for Monday, April 26th – Friday, April 30th.  

 

This is to inform you that the recent suspension of community use of schools does not include outdoor 
fields.  Access to outdoor fields is still permitted under the following conditions:  
 
• Outdoor fields may be used by community organizations subject to district direction, but users may 
not enter the school building.  
• Priority will be given to organizations that involve children and students.  
• If cleaning is required, it will meet the COVID-19 school operational plan.  
• School districts may contract field bookings out to municipalities if they have an agreement in place.  
• Any community organization who uses school outdoor fields will meet Public Health’s directives.  
• If at any time, the school has one case of COVID-19, the use of outdoor fields will be suspended.  
• Use of outdoor fields will also be suspended if the school is in an area under a red or lockdown alert 
status.  
  
Tuesday, April 27th, every homeroom class will CELEBRATE a classmate as we present our monthly 
“ROAR Award” certificates. These special student recognition awards celebrate deserving students who 
best exemplify our ROAR motto – “Respecting Others & Accepting Responsibility.” Certificate recipients 
are also consistently kind, ready to learn and participate positively.  
 
Looking ahead, Parents/Caregivers are reminded that there are no classes for students in Grades K-12 
on Friday, May 7th and Monday, May 10th. These days are reserved for New Brunswick Teachers 
Association (NBTA) Council Day and NBTA Branch Meeting Day.  
 
 
 
Yours in Education, 
 

Greg Norton 

Principal 
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